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SIP AND SAVOR EVENT TO BENEFIT BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF BENTON COUNTY

Locally Sourced Food, Drink, and Music to Be Sampled for Charity

Save the date for the inaugural Sip and Savor, benefitting the Boys and Girls Club of Benton County. The
event will be held October 22, 2015, from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m. at the Four Points by Sheraton in Bentonville.
Tickets to the event are $40.00.

Sip and Savor will offer attendees the opportunity to taste Gallo wines and craft beers from Arkansas Craft
Distributors, as well as food from local restaurants, such as Blu Fresh Fish Marketplace and more. Crusade
with Anthony Ball will provide music. The event will include a silent auction with items from notable athletes
and celebrities such as Peyton Manning, Taylor Swift, the Beatles, just to name a few.

Mojo Marketing, a proud supporter of the Boys and Girls Club of Benton County, is excited to sponsor this first
Sip and Savor. Mojo Marketing passionately believes in the vision of the Boys and Girls Club and has been
honored to donate their marketing services to such a worthwhile organization.

Sip and Savor will be an event not to be missed. For more information, visit bgbentoncounty.org and like the
Boys & Girls Club of Benton County on Facebook to enter to win a free ticket.

Boys & Girls Club of Benton County offers a safe, convenient, and affordable place for children to learn, play,
socialize, and develop life skills that are essential to a successful and productive future. Their programs and
services support in-school learning, promote health and wellness, and develop honorable character and
leadership.

Boys & Girls Club of Benton County serves more than 3,500 school-aged children in the Northwest Arkansas
area, providing out-of-school youth development and family support programs at four different locations: two
in Bentonville, one in Rogers, and one in Bella Vista. To donate to the Boys & Girls Club of Benton County,
volunteer, or inquire about how you can become a member, call (479)273-7187. Also visit us at
www.bgcbentoncounty.org or on social media @bgcbentoncounty.

HitH



